School Letterhead

Address
Date
Dear :    
We are pleased to inform you that your _______________ (son/daughter) has the opportunity to participate in the Pinellas County Schools volunteer mentor program. Through the Office of Family and Community Relations, trained volunteers are matched with students. A volunteer mentor helps a child develop a positive attitude towards school in order to achieve academic success and to experience improved self-esteem.  The success of this match depends on a joint commitment from the student, family, and the volunteer. School employees will provide direction and materials to support a positive educational experience.

We have arranged for __________________________ to work as a mentor with ___________.  
This opportunity carries certain responsibilities for your child, which include:

· Remembering to attend each session when scheduled

· Being on time for each session

· Bringing necessary books, paper, pencil, or assignments

· Notifying the school coordinator or teacher, prior to missing a scheduled session

· Having a cooperative attitude

Volunteer mentors give of their time to work with students.  Students who do not fulfill their responsibilities forfeit the opportunity to work with a volunteer.

Florida statutes and school board policy set the broad guidelines for this program. Volunteers only meet with students during the school day, on school grounds, under general supervision of the school personnel. We endorse only school-based meetings, except for the school-sponsored field trips or special events that may be arranged by the school. If you feel the relationship is going beyond the limits of Pinellas County Schools guidelines, please call the school.

We are pleased to be able to provide your child with this special opportunity. It is yet another effort by our school to serve your family. Your understanding and support will contribute to your child’s success in this program. Please call me if you have any questions or concerns, or if you object to your child participating in the program.  

Sincerely,

Principal 
School  
